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The Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) held a training course for representatives of the companies listed
in the ASE20 index on “Investor Relations” during the period from 21-21/3/2022 presented by the
trainer Muhammad Salaymeh, SVP, Head of International Markets at Capital Investments. 

Such training is a continuation of the Amman Stock Exchange’s approach in enhance the
competitiveness of the Jordanian capital market and the companies listed in it, and the applying the
best international standards and practices related to disclosure and transparency standards, in
preparation for obligating the companies listed within the ASE20 index to establish a special unit for
investor relations during the year 2023.

During this training course, many topics were discussed, most notably the definition of the importance
of establishing an investor relations unit within the company and the role of the unit’s official in it, as
well as shedding light on the objectives and tasks of that unit and its success factors, in addition to



introducing companies to the most important rules and legislation governing the work of the investor
relations unit by the regulatory authorities.

 

 

 



 



 

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

